MINUTES

Tri-EPIC

Regional Emergency Planning Committee

Tuesday, December 13, 2016 Harrington Memorial Hospital

Attendees:

Worcester DPH:

MEMA Region ¾: Kristen Jerome
Charlton CERT: Darlene Emco-Rollins
National Grid: Kevin Shaughnessy
Charlton Resident:(Ret)
Harrington Hospital: Wanda O'Connor

Carlton Rondeau Shaylih Deigna

Katrina Stanziano

CMDART: Ed Hart

Sturbridge ACO:
Charlton Fire:
MRPC:
Sturbridge ACO:
Michelle Connors
Terri Gough
Kaitlyn Olbrich

Spencer Fire: Chief Robert Parsons
Jason Stanton: Montachusetts RPC

Meeting called to order: 08:45

November 8, 2016 Minutes:

Motion & Second with changes, approved by all present

Treasurer's Report Accepted

Old Business:

Elections:

This will be moved to next month's agenda. Wanda will see if one of the ladies who volunteer for them would be interested in becoming our secretary.

CMDART:

Will be providing training to our CERT and Tri-EPIC members. These trainings will be on January 17 & 24. Location of training will be announced once confirmed.

Joann also handed out an insert card she would like to see if the towns could put it in any of their mailings, trying to get the word out about what they can do as a resource.

New Business:

Jason Stanton from Montachusetts Reg. Planning Council gave us a presentation on Mr. Mapper. This web application would allow us to select an area for evacuation and the proper routes for us to take. This is a web based system anyone with authorization can create a username and password. The EMD's of each town need to determine who and how many people will have the ability to use the system during an event. There also has to be someone who is updated and managing the information. Suggestion was made that we reach out to JJ Burke to see if we could put this into one of our upcoming TTX to see how well we can make it work for us.

Motion to adjourn by the body, 2nd. Meeting adjourned at 10:20

Next Meeting, Tuesday, January 10, 2017 Harrington Memorial Hospital